
 Assassination Records Review Board 

 600 E Street NW    2nd Floor    Washington, DC  20530 
 
 
June 1, 1995 

 

Mr. John Pereira 

Director 

Historical Review Group 

Center for the Study of Intelligence 

Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, D.C.  20505 

 

RE: ARRB Additional Information Request No. CIA-3 

 

Dear John: 

 

In addition to our request of May 30, 1995 (ARRB Additional Information Request No. CIA-2), we 

would greatly appreciate it if in preparation for our June 7 Board Meeting  you could help us to 

identify the individuals on the attached list, including what these individuals were doing for CIA in 

1963-64, as well as what they are now doing and where they are presently located.  We would also 

appreciate it if you would identify which of these are true names and which are pseudonyms. 

 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me or Jeremy Gunn for any clarification regarding these 

requests. 

 

With many thanks for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 

Classified attachment 

 



cc.    T. Jeremy Gunn 

         Mary S. McAuliffe 

         File 4.20.4.4-1 

 

   

 


